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08th July 2022 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carer,  

The first transition afternoon went very well this week - it is lovely that the children and the 

adults have more time to get to know each other before the holidays this year. The next one 

will be on Thursday 14th July and the final one will be Tuesday 19th July. Please talk to your 

child about these transition times and let us know if there are any children who are showing 

any signs of anxiety around the changes for September at home in case we have not seen the 

signs in school. That way we can do some more individual work with them to help them. 

Teachers have been busy writing the children's end of year reports and we hope to send them 

out to all parents on Tuesday 19th July via Parentmail. 

Next week we are expecting some beautiful weather but this means some quite high 

temperatures and lots of sun. Can we remind you to send your child into school in a sun hat 

and to apply sun cream? We will ensure that classrooms are kept as cool as possible and will 

take every opportunity to work outside in the shade and to give children lots of water breaks 

and rest breaks to help them cope. We are assessing the temperatures daily in order to risk 

assess any class trips into central London etc next week. We do not want children to be 

travelling in severe heat and all the problems that can bring. We will send out text messages 

the night before a trip if we feel we need to postpone it. 

Last day of Term is Thursday 21st July at 2pm. Please ensure to collect your child at 2pm as 

there will be no Tea Time Club on that day. 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 

Tracey Griffiths 

Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Key Diary Dates 

 
 

13th July 

Rec, Year 1 and Year 2 

Science Museum Trip 

 
 

19th July 

Year 6 leavers BBQ 

3:30-5:00pm 

 
 

20th July 

Year 6 Leavers Show 

9:15am – parents invited 

 
 

21st July 

Last Day of Term 

2pm Finish 

 
 

1st September 

Staff Training Day- 

School Closed 

 
 

2nd September 

Staff Training Day- 

School Closed 

 
 

5th September 

Children Return to School 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Note 

Next week will be the 

last week for the 

clubs. They will be 

start back up in the 

new term. 
 

 

 

 

 

Hot Chocolate 
Reception – Raluca 

Y1 – Phoebe 
Y2 – Dylan D 
Y3 - Izabela 

Y4 – Joel 
Y5 – Karima 
Y6 - Betty 

-  

Request 
If anyone has a spare 

Washing Machine in good 

working order that you 

are able to donate, please 

let the School know 

Thank you! 

 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

Year 2 

Friday 15th July 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK                              

Certificates this week have been awarded for Reading Week 

Reception – Betsy & Rosie        

Year 1 – Aniah & Jada    

Year 2 – Dylan H & Indiya  

Year 3 – Grady & Taro         

Year 4 – Esme & Ronan                    

Year 5 – Dee Dee & Edrik 

Year 6 – Alesha & Yodit        

Tea time Club – Lily – Year 4 

 
 

  



Reading Week at Barn Croft this week 

Here are some pictures of the children reading in their pj’s. The children all spent a lovely time reading 
their favourite book in the hall. 

 

 

       

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


